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The whom it may concern.

| am alarmed that the government has allowed so short a time for consultation on this contentious
issue during a period of national mourning, which is a wholly inadequate response to the High Court's
ruling that there had been insufficient consultation up to the time of the hearing.

It is especially dismaying considering that the UNESCO Commission judged that a by-pass would be
better than a tunnel, but that if a tunnel is built, it should extend further.

Considering that even a former Minister for Transport is reported to have supported the view of the
UNESCO Commission, it is clear that a further and more thorough examination of the government
proposal should be carried out.






